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Dear Parents, 

 
Greetings from Presidency School Bangalore South! 

 

As part of giving back to society, the Blue House has taken the initiative to donate books to the NGO, 

'Youth for Parivarthan'. They have a programme called 'Vdyarthi Mitra'. As part of this programme, the 

organization takes care of underprivileged students’ including the ones who have unfortunately lost their 

parents to Covid-19. They take care of their college/school fees and other needs.  They have established a 

library for these underprivileged students, so that they can have access to resources for examinations free of 

cost. The Blue house cabinet members are deeply touched by this and want to take the initiative to give back 

to the society. All students of Grade 6 - 12 are requested to actively participate for this noble cause. 

The following items can be generously contributed  

1. Old/unused Text books 

2. Unused Notebooks 

3. Stationery – pen/pencils/erasers/sharpener/scissor etc 

4. Any subject Reference books 

Kindly drop the materials in the school in the box kept near the fee counter on or before Saturday, 25
th

 

September 2021 by 1.00pm 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

J.Bhuvaneswari 

Director/Principal 
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